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Barber, Teresa

From: planningcomments@highpeak.gov.uk
Sent: 28 March 2015 10:47

To: Planning Comments

Subject: Comment Received from Public Access

Application Reference No. : HPK/2015/0143 Site Address: Land at former New Mills Autos
Jodrell Meadow Whaley Bridge Derbyshire SK23 7AJ High Peak Comments by: Anika Drews
From: Anika Drews
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Jodrell meadow

Whaley Bridge

Sk23 7A]

Submission: Support

Comments: Was somewhat concerned when I received the application notification this morning
as there is already an issue with parking on our road and the number of cars travelling
past the houses poses a risk to children and animals, but upon viewing the application I
can see that there are two parking spaces for every house. As this is already a developed
parcel of land and would therefore have very little negative implications to already
existing habitats I feel that this would be a low-impact development. I would therefore
support this application and look forward to shouting angrily at the builders who will
undoubtedly cause a great deal of disruption during construction.



